BOY SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES National Office

25 March 2014

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Number 25,

S. 2014

TO

: ALL REGIONAL SCOUT DIRECTORS/COUNCIL SCOUT EXECUTIVES/OFFICERS IN CHARGE

SUBJECT: INCREASE IN THE GRANT OF FINANCIAL AID

As previously cleared with and approved by our President and the Vice-President of the Republic of the Philippines, the Honorable Jejomar C. Binay, the National Executive Board in its meeting on March 22, 2014 passed and approved Resolution No. 119, Series of 2014, increasing the monthly Financial Aid of all Council Scout Executives/Officers in Charge from Four Thousand (P4,000.00)Pesos to Five Thousand (P5,000.00) Pesos effective April 2014.

The increase is brought about by the increase in our membership as well as our improved financial condition, allowing us, therefore, to provide the said increase. Though minimal, yet, we are confident that it will help you in your financial needs, one way or the other.

It is our hope that it will further inspire all of you to do more and produce more members for the BSP as our own contribution in training our young people to become responsible citizens and future leaders of our country, and thus, ensure for them a much brighter future.

For your information and guidance.

WENDEL E. AVISADO
SVP & Acting Secretary General